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CALLING NOTICE FOR THE USINDOPACOM INFORMATION OPERATIONS (IO) 

& ELECTRONIC WARFARE (EW) SYMPOSIUM 2020 

 

 Following the recent release of the message announcing the U.S. Indo-Pacific Command 

co-sponsored Annual Pacific IO and EW Symposium 2020, I would like to draw your attention 

to the event and to extend an invitation to participate.   

 

 The symposium will take place at the Hale Koa Hotel, Armed Forces Recreation Center 

at Fort DeRussy, Honolulu.  The program commences with a hosted social event in the hotel’s 

Warrior Lounge on the evening of Monday, October 19.  This is followed by two days of 

presentations and panels at the unclassified level on October 20 and 21.  Admission to the 

symposium is gratis for U.S. and Allied active duty military personnel.  On October 22 the event 

will move to Headquarters USINDOPACOM, Camp H. M. Smith for classified discussions.  

These will explore themes and issues identified during the event.    

 

 The Pacific IO/EW Symposium is USINDOPACOM’s only professional development, 

international engagement and operational problem-solving event specifically focused on those 

Information Related Capabilities, Concepts and Activities that combine to deliver effective and 

Joint IO.  The Symposium theme for this year is “IO and EW in All Domain operations from 

Competition to Conflict.” 

 

 As well as presenting an excellent continuous professional development opportunity to 

learn more about IO and EW in the Region, this event also facilitates networking amongst a 

community of shared interest.  If your representatives wish to present on a subject related to the 

theme, or participate in a panel, we would be delighted to consider adding them to the agenda.  

Further details of the event may be found in the announcement message (HQ USPACOM//J3// 

170052Z MAR 20 (U) 2020 PACIFIC IO & EW SYMPOSIUM) or 

https://www.crows.org/events/Sessions.aspx?id=1353605.   Any changes to the format, content 

or venue of the event that should arise from the COVID-19 outbreak will be promulgated via 

message, the website, and email.  Should you have any queries concerning this event please 

contact my Action Officer CDR Mathew Cottis, comm:  (808) 477-7391, 

mathew.cottis.gb@pacom.mil, or Dr. Arthur Tulak, comm:  (808) 477-8195, 

arthur.n.tulak.ctr@pacom.mil.       

 

       Very Respectfully, 

 

 

 

   JAIME I. HERNANDEZ  

   Colonel, U.S. Air Force 

   J39 Division Chief  
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